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Customer information: RoHS 

EU-Directive 2011/65/EU and 2015/863/EU – RoHS-Directive 
 

 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
we would like to inform our customers about frequently asked questions about RoHS. 
 
Compliance with the requirements of EU Directive 2011/65/EU (RoHS Directive, which includes Delegated 
Directive 2015/863/EU) for the products supplied by Rehfuss Drive Solutions GmbH is evident from the respective 
product-specific EU Declaration of Conformity, which is available for you on our homepage or can be requested 
from us. 
 
For technical reasons, individual components of our products may contain lead. Here we apply the exceptions 6a, 
6b and/or 6c, according to Annex III of the RoHS Directive. 
 
If you have any further questions about the RoHS Directive that concern products from Rehfuss Drive Solutions 
GmbH, please contact us by email: info@rehfuss.com 
 
Albstadt, 10/26/2022 
 

 
 
Dipl.Ing.(FH) M.Fink 
Chief Technology Officer 

 
 


